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Notification on removal of CAT3 restrictions on the Company's Shares under
Category 3 of Regulation S

01-03-2022

Further to Current report 5/2022, Huuuge, Inc. (“Issuer”, “Company”) hereby reports that on
March 1, 2022 the Warsaw Stock Exchange Management Board (“WSE”) adopted a
Resolution No. 200/2022, effective from March 4, 2022 removing restrictions on the
transferability of the Company’s shares applicable to U.S. persons, resulting from Category 3
of Regulation S of the U.S. Securities Act of 1933 (U.S. Securities Act of 1933), as
amended.

Additionally the resolution stipulates that Company’s shares will be classified in the
continuous trading system under the new abbreviated name “HUUUGE” and the new ticker
name “HUG”.

Removal of Restrictions on the Transferability of the shares by WSE allows investors
qualified as U.S. persons to acquire the Company's shares.

Legal basis: Article 17 (1) of the MAR.


